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03/31/2020 – IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Hannibal Board of Public Works serves at the pleasure of the Hannibal City Council. The 

Hannibal Board Members were asked to help lead the utilities in the best most prudent manner.  As 

such, the Board felt the safest alternative to the water treatment transition was to wait until the 

COVID-19 crisis had passed.  This decision was based on guidelines and best practices in the utility 

business around the country.  The Council decided to make their decision based on other information 

and has asked the Board to comply with the ordinance even during this crisis. Reluctantly, the Board 

has directed its staff to do just that. We will do it as safely as we can, hoping that there are no issues 

with the transition or with the virus.  
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